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April 3, 2020 

 

 

 

Dear fellow environmental stewards, 

 

We are all saddened by the pandemic affecting our world.  There are many things 

that continue to keep us going.  Hope and preparation both bring confidence.  Hope 

has carried us though similar events, allowing us to use the past as a reflection into 

what the future may hold for us.  We will get through this.   

 

Preparation brings us to action.  A wise man once said “Worrying only does one 

thing, it makes it worse. The best possible way to prepare for tomorrow is to 

concentrate with all your intelligence, all your enthusiasm, on doing today's work 

superbly today.”   

 

With confidence, I can tell you that Tinker’s Creek Watershed Partners is 

prepared.  We have been blessed with an intelligent and enthusiastic staff and 

dedicated Board that operate in a sustainable platform, ensuring resiliency in our 

mission to protect and restore water quality and habitats in the Tinker’s Creek 

watershed. 

  

  

Thank you, 

  

 

 

Josh Herchl 

President, TCWP 
 

 

 

 

 


